
 
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5000
Customer Services:
0303 444 5000
  

Email: cat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
www.gov.uk/planning-inspectorate

Your Ref:  
Our Ref:   APP/X5210/W/23/3334949

Mr David Blanco
David Blanco Associates
91C Penton Place
LONDON
SE17 3JR

04 June 2024

Dear Mr Blanco,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Appeal by Mr Tadashi Hirai
Site Address: Flat 15, Leonard Court, Burton Street, Camden, LONDON, WC1H 
9XX

Thank you for your email dated today, 4th June requesting for your appeal to be withdrawn.

I write to confirm that this appeal will be closed, following confirmation that you no longer
wish to proceed with this particular submission.

A copy of this letter has been sent to the local planning authority.

Yours sincerely,

Validation Officer TA
Validation Officer TA

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-inspectorate-privacy-notices

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the 
progress of cases through GOV.UK. The address of the search page is - https://www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-
inspectorate 
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